Son, Joshua L. - PDR

From: James Klaus <jimk@richmonddrygoods.com>
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2017 12:29 PM

To: Pitts, Marianne G. - PDR

Subject: Fwd: Comments on Allen Avenue Common Park

The only comment I would have is that colored stone is not something seen in this area....brick, concrete and in
some cases blue stone are used in the area, and thus should be the only materials introduced to this new park
space.

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Pitts, Marianne G. - PDR" <Marianne.Pitts@richmondgov.com>

Subject: Comments on Allen Avenue Common Park

Date: August 23, 2017 at 1:49:53 PM EDT

To: Andrew McRoberts <andrewrmcroberts@gmail.com>, Bryan Green
<bgreen@comarchs.com>, David Cooley RBVa <dcooley@rbvainc.com>, "Hendricks,
Gerald" <jhendricks@hksinc.com>, James Klaus <jimk@richmonddrygoods.com>, Joe
Yates <joe@jfyarchitects.com>, Neville Johnson <ncj514@gmail.com>, Rebecca
Aarons-Sydnor <rebecca@sustaindesign.net>, Sanford Bond <sbond@3north.com>

Commissioners,

Please provide your comments to me on the Allen Avenue Common Park by Friday. We will combine
the comments and provide them back to you for review. We need to provide our final comments to the
Planning Commission and UDC secretaries by COB next Tuesday. Details on the project can be found
here: https://richmondva.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?1D=3118144&GUID=5A3A34EB-926B-
42D6-BA4CE-A52FC20CAEEQ&Options=&Search=

Thank you,
Marianne

Marianne Pitts

Planning and Preservation Division

Department of Planning and Development Review
City Hall, Room 510

900 East Broad Street

Richmond, Virginia 23219-1907

Ph. (804)646-7550
marianne.pitts@richmondgov.com




